The state of Oregon has stated that decisions will be made through a lens of equity. For many years, people of color and many
under-served communities have not been considered in making decisions regarding environmental (as well as other) issues. The
time has come to make the changes that will address the needs of those who have been continually marginalized. SCR 17 is a
good start.



